
 

Please mark your calendars and attend the virtual Zoom meeting … 

Wednesday, January 19, 2022 

At 3:00 pm 
Here is the Zoom link:  

https://homeforward.zoom.us/j/83754235792 

 

Or if you would rather click through to the link from our project webpage:  
http://www.homeforward.org/node/426  Project fact sheets and Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQs) are also located on this webpage. 

The agenda will include both new information and a summary of topics covered during our 
previous meetings: 

INTRODUCTIONS  Introduce Home Forward staff, and Regina (resident services 
coordinator new to Peaceful Villa)  

 
PROPERTY 
MANAGEMENT/GENERAL 

 Throughout the redevelopment process there will be supports 
(relocation, resident services, property management staff) 

 Rental subsidy will remain 
 

THE WHY 
 

 Current building conditions (1948) 
 Energy improvements 
 Increasing additional affordable housing for community 

 
RELOCATION  There will be official notifications 

 Household Assessments 
 All moving expenses paid 
 Relocation hotline 

DESIGN/CONSTRUCTION  Current timeline 
 Opportunities for residents to be involved 

GOING FORWARD  Next meetings 
 

CLOSING  Contacts for questions/concerns 
 Thank you for attending 

Q&A’S If we cannot answer a question, we will follow back up with you.  Future 
FAQs will include them with the answers from these meetings and other 
communications.   

 
If you have questions or need help with the Zoom link, please contact: 

Regina Rozier (971) 533-6472  regina.rozier@homeforward.org 


